
This bill will facilitate my ability throughout the state. I own an EV and always must try & find a DC charging station in coast & rural 
communities to which I wish to travel. I have been significantly disappointed by the lack of stations & especially DC  stations. It 
means that I won’t travel and support businesses in a tourist area. Please support this essential bill.


